
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

675 Wildwood Avenue 

Rio Dell, CA  95562 

(707) 764-3532 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
RIO DELL CITY COUNCIL 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council will hold a Special Meeting on 

 

Tuesday, April 10, 2012 at 6:30 p.m. 
 

 Rio Dell City Hall Council Chambers, 675 Wildwood Avenue, Rio Dell, CA. 

 

THE PURPOSE OF THE SPECIAL MEETING WILL BE TO DISCUSS: 

 

1) Wildwood Avenue Streetscape Project 

 

 

All members of the community are encouraged to attend.      

 

  

 

 

 

__________________________ 

Karen Dunham, City Clerk 

Posted 4-5-12   

 

 

  

 
 


